
MINUTES 

OF THE GREAT BARRINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD’S MEETING OF AUG. 8, 2022 

 

The Great Barrington Housing Authority board met virtually Aug. 8, 2022, at 6 p.m. with the Great 

Barrington Selectboard to appoint a member.  Board chairman John Grogan conducted the roll call of 

members.  He, Philip Orenstein and Eileen Mooney voted to appoint Tom Blauvelt to the board to fill a 

vacancy until the May 2023 town elections.  Also on a roll call vote, selectmen chairman Steve Bannon, 

vice chairman Leigh Davis, Garfield Reed, Eric Gabriel and Ed Abrahams also voted to appoint Mr. 

Blauvelt. 

Mr. Blauvelt had previously been recommended as the governor’s appointee to the board but declined 

that position and sought to be appointed by the board and Selectboard. 

No one spoke during citizens’ speak time.   Both boards adjourned the joint meeting at approximately 

6:08 p.m. 

 

Eileen Mooney  


